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Works notification | 13 February 2024  

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear parents and teachers, 

We are replacing roofs, gutters, and downpipes, and repairing stormwater systems in Buildings B and C 
at Paddington Public School. 

Work commenced during the 2023 summer school holidays and will continue until the end of March 
2024.  

These works are taking place during standard construction hours. The area has been cordoned off and 
the buildings out of bounds until works are completed. 

All work will be contained within the school grounds and be done in accordance with work, health, and 
safety laws.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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